





5/11/17

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in regard to Brandon Treadway and Treadway Events. In October of 2016, our radio stations teamed up with Treadway Events for the first ever "Cinema of Horrors Haunted House" at a local abandoned theatre. The event was an enormous success that did far better than the goals we had established.

Brandon and his team were excellent to deal with. They handled everything from planning to scheduling, budgeting, logistics and marketing with great organization, almost making it look easy.

I knew within ten minutes of meeting Brandon that he and Treadway Events would be great partners for us and our haunted house. They did not disappoint and at the end of the haunted house, we entered into a long-term agreement to continue to work together on future events.

I give Brandon and Treadway Events an A++!

Feel free to call me anytime with questions.

Respectfully,

John Paul

General Manager

KLOG, KUKN, 101-5 The Wave Radio